SIEMENS

Siemens Water Technologics
181 Thorn Hill Road
Warrendale, PA 15086

September 24, 2009

Dear Mona, Tim and the entire Uhl team,

I"d like to take this opportunity to thank Uhl Construction for the outstanding support,
project planning & management, and the excellent quality of work you provided over this
past year on the construction projects at Siemens Water Technologies, Corp.

The expansion of our parking lot, along with the demolition and reconstruction of office
space within our building, are projects that I thoroughly enjoyed working on with you.
I’'m a bit of a perfectionist on assignments such as this. But as you’re aware, at the
completion of cach of these projects, there weren’t any loose ends, punch list items or
any other concerns that needed to be addressed. As a result, not only has a good
professional relationship been established between Uhl & Siemens, but I feel some

valued friendships have been made between me and those I worked so closely with from
Uhl.

[ would like to extend an invitation to use me as a professional reference on any related
work Uhl Construction is being considered for in the future.

I look forward to the opportunity of utilizing Uhl’s services again.

Sincerely,

Bob Lynch
Corp. Facilities & Capital Projects Mgr.






